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Autumn has arrived although the sun is still shining.  Over the next few months we need to make 
sure that everyone comes to school in the right uniform for the weather, to help ensure that the 
whole school stays fit and healthy!  I would also like to give a warm welcome to two new members of 
staff – Mrs Palmer, who will be joining us as an MTA, and Mrs Bircham, Teaching Assistant.  
 

Primary School Admissions 
 
Please note all Primary School Admissions should be done by 15.01.16. This includes existing 
nursery parents.  

 

Sainsbury School Games Award 
 

We have achieved the Bronze Sainsbury’s School Games Mark aware for our 
commitment, engagement and delivery of competitive school sports in 2014/15. 
 

 

 
National Roast Dinner Day  - Wednesday 4th November 

 
Roast Gammon or Vegetable Crumble 
Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables 

Apple Crumble and Custard. 
 
 

Bonfire Day – Thursday 5th November  
 

Sizzling Bangers and Mash  
Cheesy Pizza Catherine Wheels 

Wedges 
Chocolate Crackle Cookies  

Toffee Apples  
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Important Dates 
02/10/15 – School Disco  
26/10/15 – 30/10/15 – Half term, Term 1 
02/11/15 – First Day Back   
04/12/15 – Disco  
11/12/15 – School Closed 
18/12/15 – School Closed  
21/12/15 – 31/12/15 Christmas 
Holiday,Term 2 
01/01/16 – Bank Holiday  
04/01/16 – First Day Back  
12/02/15 – School Closed 
15/02/16 – 19/02/16 – Half term, Term 3 
18/03/16 – School Closed  
25/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
28/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
29/03/16 – 08/04/16 – Half term, Term 4  
11/04/16 – First Day Back  
15/04/16 – Disco 
02/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
30/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
31/05/16 – 03/06/16 – Half term, Term 4  
06/06/16 – First Day Back  
08/07/16 – School Closed 
20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  
22/07/16 – Last Day of summer term 

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 
available on our website. 

Plastic Water Bottles 
Please note that plastic water bottles 
are only available on Friday after 
school from the PTFA and no longer 
from reception.   

Small £1.20 
Large £1.50 

 

Chickens 

I would like to thank Emma and Terry Palmer 

for looking after the chickens in the summer 

holiday.  The children are now looking after 

them.  Thank you Mr and Mrs Palmer.   

 

School Letters 
Please note: all school letters from class 
teachers will be put on the school 
website on a weekly basis. 
 
 

School Photos 
We would like to thank Sam from Jelly 
Images and the PTFA for the school 
photos. We will notify parents/carers 
when the photos are available.  

Wet Mornings  
 

Children will not be allowed in until 
8.45am. This is to ensure that teachers 
are in classrooms. 

Many thanks 

Cake Sale 
 
I would like to thank Sydney Shambrook from Year 6 who kindly sold cakes in aid of 
Macmillan Cancer Care and raised £80.00.  Well done Sydney, and her helpers!  
 

 

 

 

 

Ukulele Lessons 
Every Tuesday at High Street 
Primary School at 4.30pm.  

FREE, just turn up.  

School Uniform 
 

Please make sure all school uniform and 
shoes are labelled with your child’s 
name. I would be grateful if you could 
also check at home to see if you have 
the correct school jumpers and return if 
necessary.   
 

Many thanks 
 

 


